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To: Tim Hewitt  
Chair, Regulatory Working Group 
WiMAX Forum 
 
 
Subject: Update of Recommendation ITU-R M.1457 
 
Dear Tim, 
 
Thank you for your liaison statement dated 9 January 2009, which we have numbered IEEE L802.16-09/0001. 
 
We are pleased that the WiMAX Forum is preparing a contribution to the February meeting of WP 5D 
complementary to the IEEE contribution for Meeting X+2 of the M.1457 update cycle. Thank you for your 
intention to support the IEEE contribution. Please note that we have made a few editorial corrections to it prior 
to submission to ITU-R WP 5D. The updated version is available as IEEE L802.16-08/071r2. 
 
Thank you for providing us with WiMAX Forum Mobile System Profile, Release 1 – IMT-2000 Edition. We 
have incorporated references to the WiMAX Forum Mobile System Profile documents into the draft 
P802.16Rev2, which we plan to submit to ITU-R as an element of the IMT-2000 GCS.   
 
We are looking forward to receiving the addendum to your liaison before the end of January.  
 
Regards, 
 
Roger 
 
cc: Ron Resnick, President, WiMAX Forum 
 Chris Cheeseman, Chair, ITU Task Group, WiMAX Forum RWG 
 Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 Executive Committee 
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